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Staff Report 
Date: February 23, 2024 

Subject: Website and Social Media Update – The Tulare Tower Website Page  

 
In response to the heightened public interest surrounding the Tower and a general desire for more comprehensive 
information about the Tower itself, the District has taken proactive steps to address these needs. We have created a 
new page on our website dedicated to providing detailed insights into the Tower, and related inquiries. 
The new Tower Information Page is designed to serve as a central hub for all information pertaining to the Tower. It 
includes the following sections: 

1. About The Tower: This section comprises several expandable subsections covering fundamental information 
about the Tower and various related topics. 

2. Tower Floor Plans: Visitors to the website now have access to digital copies of floor plans for all four floors of 
the Tower. These floor plans offer a detailed overview of the layout, dimensions, and designated spaces 
within each floor, providing stakeholders with valuable insights into the Tower's internal structure. 

3. Frequently Asked Questions: This section addresses commonly asked questions about the Tower and 
related subjects. By providing succinct answers to frequently encountered inquiries, we aim to 
streamline the information-gathering process for interested parties and enhance transparency 
surrounding the Tower project. 
 

Updates with additional information and resources will continue to be posted to this page on our website as 
available.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Eva Edge, Administrative Director 


